

Kenya Methodist University

P. O. Box 267-60200, Meru, Kenya, Tel: (+254) 724 256 162, 064-3131279/097 Email: vice.chancellor@kemu.ac.ke, Website: www.kemu.ac.ke

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

16th December 2024

Dear KeMU Graduates of 2024,

RE: CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE TO THE GRADUATES OF 2024

On behalf of the Kenya Methodist University (KeMU) family, it is with great pride and joy that I extend my warmest congratulations to you and the entire Class of 2024. On 19th October 2024, we celebrated not only your academic accomplishments but also your resilience, determination, and unwavering commitment to excellence during your course of study. While at KeMU you demonstrated exceptional leadership, creativity, and adaptability by contributing to the university's proud legacy; whether through groundbreaking research, community service, artistic expression, or athletic achievements, you have left an indelible mark on our institution.

Graduating in this dynamic and challenging times is no small feat. Your ability to navigate through uncertainties and emerge stronger underscores your readiness to lead and shape the future. You are an innovator, problem-solver, and compassionate leader, and we are excited to see the positive impact you will have around your communities and the world at large.

As you step into the next phase of your journey, we warmly invite you to consider continuing your academic growth with us. Whether you are seeking to deepen your expertise through postgraduate studies, acquire professional certifications, or explore new fields through short courses, Kenya Methodist University is here to support your ambitions. To celebrate your achievements and encourage lifelong learning, we are pleased to offer a waiver on application fee for the January 2025 intake for all our academic programmes for all 2024 graduates. The contact email is dccma@kemu.ac.ke, Dr. Rosemary Kirambia- Director Corporate Communication, Marketing and Alumni Coordination email; rosemary.kirambia@kemu.ac.ke or Dr. Lucy Ikiara, Registrar Academic Affairs, the email; lucy.ikiara@kemu.ac.ke

I urge you to take this opportunity to further advance your career and expand your horizons while remaining part of a university that is deeply invested in your success. We are committed to providing you with the knowledge, skills, and resources you need to thrive in an ever-changing world.

Congratulations once again on this momentous achievement! Go forward with confidence, integrity, and the unwavering belief that you can accomplish anything you set your mind to.

With warmest regards and best wishes,

REV. PROF. JOHN KOBIA ATAYA, PhD.